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Vintage Notes 
2015 started off with a major 
chill across the Finger Lakes, 
shattering the record for the 
coldest February in central 
NY.    Fortunately for us, 
Sawmill Creek Vineyards saw 
only minimal damage, even in 
tender varieties like Pinot Gris 
and Pinot Noir.  Following a 
cool Spring,  May through July 
were humid and featured 
many torrential downpours. 
Mercifully the weather dried 
out in September and 
provided above average 
temperatures, which allowed 
the grapes to ripen and 
maintain excellent integrity. 
October also saw below 
average rainfall thus allowing 
late ripening varieties the 
opportunity to mature 
unencumbered by disease 
pressure.  Bottom line:  after a 
dubious start, the 2015 
harvest was among the most 
cooperative in recent years.   
  

   
   Winemaking Notes 

Hand-picked on October 7, 
2015, 50% was whole bunch 
pressed and 50% destemmed 
and lightly crushed. The juice 
was cold settled and racked 
into neutral French and 
American oak barrels and 
fermented with R2 yeast. The 
wine was aged for a total of 7 
months with only one racking 
in January 2016. Stabilized 
and filtered, the wine was 
bottled (143 cases) on May 10, 
2016. 
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Technical Notes 

pH            2.98 
 

TA      8.25 g/l 
 

RS           0.3% 
 

ABV        11.5% 

 

 

 
 

Tasting Notes 
This special release Riesling is 
100% barrel fermented and 
aged for 8 months in neutral 
French oak barrels, giving this 
wine a weighty mouthfeel and 
roundness on the palate.  
Subtle citrus and slate flavors 
abound. 

 
Vineyard Source 

Leidenfrost Vineyards in 
Hector, NY is located along the 
southeast corner of Seneca 
Lake, the clones include 667, 
777, and a "suitcase" clone 
from Clos de Vougeot. The 
steep-sided southwest facing 
vineyards are an ideal 
microclimate to grow premium 
wine grapes.  We thank John 
and his crew for their 
dedication to wine growing! 

 
About Billsboro  

In 2007, Vinny and Kim 
Aliperti embarked on a quest to 
create dynamic wines from 
grapes sourced from the 
southeastern slopes of Seneca 
Lake.  Focusing on dry vinifera 
varietals, Billsboro strives to 
produce balanced and 
distinctive wines that reflect 
the character of the Finger 
Lakes and the personality of 
the vintage.  
 
Billsboro Winery is located 
along the Seneca Lake Wine 
Trail, just 5 miles south of 
Geneva, NY at 4760 West Lake 
Road, also known as Route 14. 
Look for our sign on the west 
side, between Armstrong and 
Reed Roads.  

 


